
MEETING 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN HALL 

Wednesday, March 24, 2021 
    6:00-7:00pm, City of Yamhill 

 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 
We invite the community to join us for a 

teleconference-style discussion with our Yamhill 
City Councilors and staff addressing your 

questions or concerns about a proposed Police 
Service Fee. 

 
Comments shall be limited to three to five minutes per person, at the Mayor’s 

discretion. 
 

     Join the Zoom Meeting: 

    https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5081343849 
    Meeting ID: 508 134 3849 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information, please call 503-662-3511 
or email: l.gilmore@cityofyamhill.org 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5081343849
mailto:l.gilmore@cityofyamhill.org

